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TRIO
Important Dates

Monday, August 29th:
First day of classes

Friday, September 2nd:
Last day to drop classes
with a full refund

TRIO advisors @ SC
Atrium 9 AM-12 PM + 1
PM-4 PM

AUGUST 23 ,  2022  ISSUE 1

New: TRIO drop-in
Zoom advising hours
This semester TRIO is offering drop-in advising hours 9

AM- 12PM via Zoom Monday, August 22nd through

Friday, September 2nd. Drop-ins can be used for

academic concerns, schedule adjustments, questions, etc.

To join, click on the Zoom Drop-in Link / meeting ID

825 0430 1869 and once an advisor is an available, you

will be admitted to a break out room for your meeting. 

We are also offering 30 minute appointments from

12pm-5pm August 22nd-September 2nd. You can sign up

via starfish, by calling our office at 216.687.2402, or

emailing your TRIO advisor.
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August 24th at 5 PM:
Book Loan Scholarship
deadline
Apply here

Fall 22 CSU Academic
Calendar

The TRIO team. From left, back row,: Director Marina Bregu, Chris
Greggila, Assistant Director Cullin Fish. Front row: Leanne Castillo,
Jenna Martinez, Randi Myers

TRIO Event Calendar 

Thursday, September
1st (11 AM-1 PM):
Welcome back + supply
pick up @ SC 311

https://csuohio.zoom.us/s/82504301869
https://clevelandstateuniversity-lrdig.formstack.com/forms/trio_book_loan_form
https://www.csuohio.edu/registrar/fall-semester-2022
https://www.csuohio.edu/trio/trio-events
https://www.csuohio.edu/trio/trio-events


As we look forward to a new academic year, let me welcome all

new and returning students to the TRIO family. For some of

you this is your first year at CSU, while for others this will be

your last year with us. Whatever your status, we are glad to

welcome you back!

Congratulations to all of our students who did well

academically during the 2021-2022 academic year. All of your

hard work and perseverance paid off. Well done!

To the incoming class, my advice to you is very simple,

especially if you want to join our list of outstanding graduates:

Set high goals, follow your dreams, believe in yourself and

think BIG. If you do this, no one can stop you from achieving

your goals. So, make the most of it and make good choices.

Remember that your TRIO staff is ready to assist you with

renewed vigor and enthusiasm. Welcome and I look forward

to seeing you at our TRIO events. 

TRIO Works!

Marina Bregu, TRIO Director
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More upcoming events

https://www.csuohio.edu/wow/wow

